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The Department of Tourism and Hospitality Management, Jamia Millia Islamia, officially 

welcomed the newly enrolled Undergraduate and Post-Graduate students on Friday, October 

7
th

, for the academic session 2022-23. Through the programme, the students got the 

opportunity to know about the department and have an insight about the tourism and 

hospitality sector. The induction programme was organised with the goal of ensuring a 

smooth transition from high school to college by welcoming, making the students feel at 

home, acclimating them to the new environment, and helping them to form cordial 

relationships with other students. 

All the new students attended the orientation session, Dr Priya Singh anchored the event. The 

programme was inaugurated with recital of Holy Quran by Mohd Rahib from BHM 5
th

 

Semester. 

The Head of the Department, Dr Sarah Hussain in her opening remarks welcomed the 

students and motivated them for better learning. She educated the students by emphasising 

upon the successful practices to be followed by the students in their academic life. She 

addressed everyone to work hard on their goal and promised to be there for any kind of help 

the students need. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(Seminar Room, Department of Tourism and Hospitality Management, Jamia Millia Islamia, New Delhi) 



Prof. Nimit Chowdhary also addressed the students with his motivational thoughts. He 

underlined the value of attitude and made them realise about the actual role and value of the 

students in an educational setting.  

Mr. Javed Salim, (Research Scholar), presented a nostalgic session on the rich legacy of 

Jamia Millia Islamia as the event continued. After this, Mr. Mudassir Khan briefed the 

students about the department's programmes, regulations for exams, internal evaluations, and 

compulsion of the attendance to appear for the exams. He also introduced the faculty 

members and office staff to the students. Later, Dr Aarti emphasised the rules of conduct and 

grooming standards that all students in the department and university must abide. Dr Nusrat 

Yasmeen, Student Advisor, proposed the vote thanks of the induction programme. The 

session ended by a photo session with all of the faculty members and students. 
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